From: Hannah Barker

**Sent:** Monday, July 12, 2021 3:40 PM **To:** Commissioner Correspondence

**Subject:** Docket Correspondence

Attachments: Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes; Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted

rate hikes; Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes; Reject FPL's harmful and shortsigh

rate hikes; Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Good afternoon,

Please place the attached emails in Docket No. 20210015.

#### Hannah E. Barker

Executive Assistant to Chairman Clark Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. Tallahassee, FL 32399 (850) 413-6004

From: mviolante44@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael Violante <mviolante44

@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, July 12, 2021 3:39 PM

**To:** Office of Chairman Clark

**Subject:** Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over \$10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over \$900 per customer!) that will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
Michael Violante
2121 S Ocean Blvd Pompano Beach, FL 33062-8016

From: wildcatdojo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michelle Darbro

<wildcatdojo@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 3:38 PM

**To:** Office of Chairman Clark

**Subject:** Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over \$10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over \$900 per customer!) that will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
Michelle Darbro
5311 SW 22nd Ter Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312-6067

From: freetk01@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Tania Kurman <freetk01

@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, July 12, 2021 3:32 PM

**To:** Office of Chairman Clark

**Subject:** Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over \$10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over \$900 per customer!) that will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely, Tania Kurman 25 Sapphire St Melbourne, FL 32904-1991

From: jcummings@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of James Cummings

<jcummings@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, July 12, 2021 3:29 PM

**To:** Office of Chairman Clark

**Subject:** Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over \$10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over \$900 per customer!) that will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
James Cummings
1445 Sunrise Dr Merritt Island, FL 32952-5548

From: Cgerstle@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Claude Gerstle

<Cgerstle@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, July 12, 2021 3:27 PM

**To:** Office of Chairman Clark

**Subject:** Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases.

- 1. No new fossil energy plants which would be sunk assets as we decarbonize the energy sector.
- 2. FPL must assist residents and commercial buildings in improving efficiency.
- 3. FPL must open up the grid to allow microgrids of renewable energy to compete against fossil fuel plants.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over \$10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over \$900 per customer!) that will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely, Claude Gerstle 7749 Villa D Este Way Delray Beach, FL 33446-4304

From: diane.riley@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Diane Riley

<diane.riley@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, July 12, 2021 3:27 PM

**To:** Office of Chairman Clark

**Subject:** Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over \$10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over \$900 per customer!) that will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
Diane Riley
201 Silverleaf Oak Ct Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410-4474

From: eschroeder@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elizabeth Schroeder

<eschroeder@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, July 12, 2021 3:23 PM

**To:** Office of Chairman Clark

**Subject:** Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over \$10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over \$900 per customer!) that will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely, Elizabeth Schroeder 2305 Tawhee Dr Madison, WI 53711-4341

From: sergioandressolis\_020968@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sergio Solis

<sergioandressolis\_020968@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, July 12, 2021 3:22 PM

**To:** Office of Chairman Clark

**Subject:** Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over \$10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over \$900 per customer!) that will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely, Sergio Solis 4340 SW 112th Ave Miami, FL 33165-4772

From: laurapurr@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Laura fries

<laurapurr@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, July 12, 2021 3:06 PM

**To:** Office of Chairman Clark

**Subject:** Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases.

We are SERIOUS....THINK OF ALL THE SENIOR CITIZENS WHO LIVE IN FLA>>>

AND Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest. NOR IN THE INTEREST OF THE PLANET>>> to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

GRIDS HAVE BEEN NEGLECTED by POWER PROVIDERS \_ WHILE TAKING PROFITS>>THAT IS YOUR RESPONSIBILITY. WHY FOR WE FIND OURSELVES HERE. It will not serve the public to charge us over \$10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over \$900 per customer!) that will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

Sincerely, Laura fries 1738 Sea Fair Dr Saint Augustine, FL 32080-7419

From: wafisk61@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of William Fisk <wafisk61

@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, July 12, 2021 3:05 PM

**To:** Office of Chairman Clark

**Subject:** Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over \$10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over \$900 per customer!) that will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely, William Fisk 2105 Redwood Cir NE Palm Bay, FL 32905-4001

From: laurarn7@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Laura Danielsen <laurarn7

@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, July 12, 2021 3:04 PM

**To:** Office of Chairman Clark

**Subject:** Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over \$10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over \$900 per customer!) that will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely, Laura Danielsen 19903 NW 67th Ct Hialeah, FL 33015-2416

From: jayarek@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jeff Kamp

<jayarek@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, July 12, 2021 3:01 PM

**To:** Office of Chairman Clark

**Subject:** Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over \$10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over \$900 per customer!) that will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely, Jeff Kamp 296 NE 99th St Miami Shores, FL 33138-2435

From: goodolddad321@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jeffrey Onink <goodolddad321

@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, July 12, 2021 3:00 PM

**To:** Office of Chairman Clark

**Subject:** Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over \$10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over \$900 per customer!) that will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
Jeffrey Onink
5500 Saint Lucie Blvd Fort Pierce, FL 34946-9056

From: sailawaydi@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Diane Eisenhower

<sailawaydi@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, July 12, 2021 2:58 PM

**To:** Office of Chairman Clark

**Subject:** Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over \$10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over \$900 per customer!) that will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
Diane Eisenhower
7628 Fieldstone Ranch Sq. Vero Beach, FL 32967-2948

From: qail9194@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gail Corvello < gail9194

@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, July 12, 2021 2:52 PM

**To:** Office of Chairman Clark

**Subject:** Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over \$10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over \$900 per customer!) that will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
Gail Corvello
2203 Chinaberry Cir SE Palm Bay, FL 32909-6824

From: castorjr@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Castor Morales

<castorjr@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, July 12, 2021 2:43 PM

**To:** Office of Chairman Clark **Subject:** Reject FPL's rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases and help promote more solar energy deployments in the sunshine state. FPL should also be working with customers to promote resilient and efficient technologies such as hybrid hot water heaters, vehicle to grid, and bidirectional vehicle charging technology.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

Sincerely,
Castor Morales
9431 NW 8th St Pembroke Pines, FL 33024-6312

From: soothilk@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kristen Soothill

<soothilk@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, July 12, 2021 2:39 PM

**To:** Office of Chairman Clark

**Subject:** Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over \$10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over \$900 per customer!) that will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely, Kristen Soothill 1444 SW 27th Ct Fort Lauderdale, FL 33315-2324

From: randanb@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Randa Bitar

<randanb@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, July 12, 2021 2:37 PM

**To:** Office of Chairman Clark

**Subject:** Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over \$10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over \$900 per customer!) that will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely, Randa Bitar 3420 SW 63rd Ave Miami, FL 33155-4951

From: randanahra@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Randa Nahra

<randanahra@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, July 12, 2021 2:37 PM

**To:** Office of Chairman Clark

**Subject:** Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over \$10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over \$900 per customer!) that will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely, Randa Nahra 3420 SW 63rd Ave Miami, FL 33155-4951

**From:** yankee209@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of gloria muszynski <yankee209

@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, July 12, 2021 2:35 PM

**To:** Office of Chairman Clark

**Subject:** Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over \$10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over \$900 per customer!) that will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely, gloria muszynski PO Box 2100 Flagler Beach, FL 32136-2100

From: gerardosepulveda57@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gerardo Sepulveda

<gerardosepulveda57@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, July 12, 2021 2:35 PM

**To:** Office of Chairman Clark

**Subject:** Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark,

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over \$10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over \$900 per customer!) that will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely, Gerardo Sepulveda 1568 NW 159th Ave Pembroke Pines, FL 33028-1696